
The Indiana Department of Health (IDOH), Vigo County Health Department, Union Health 
and Terre Haute Regional Hospital have partnered together to expand COVID-19 testing 
for any community member seeking a test. Recipients do not have to be symptomatic for 
COVID-19 or have a physician order to receive this free test. 

•	 Results will be sent to you via a text message 3-5 business days after the 
sample is collected.  

•	 You can also call the Indiana State Department of Health at 877-826-0011 for 
results after 5 business days have passed since you were tested.

Hospital representatives will not have access to your test result, but you can call the 
COVID-19 Hotline at 812-238-4871 (M-F: 8am-4:30pm) with any other questions you may have.  

If you have not created an account in the IDOH registration 
system, please visit: https://scheduling.coronavirus.in.gov/ 

or scan the following QR code to get started:

The Indiana Department of Health (IDOH), Vigo County Health Department, Union Health 
and Terre Haute Regional Hospital have partnered together to expand COVID-19 testing 
for any community member seeking a test. Recipients do not have to be symptomatic for 
COVID-19 or have a physician order to receive this free test. 

•	 Results will be sent to you via a text message 3-5 business days after the 
sample is collected.  

•	 You can also call the Indiana State Department of Health at 877-826-0011 for 
results after 5 business days have passed since you were tested.

Hospital representatives will not have access to your test result, but you can call the 
COVID-19 Hotline at 812-238-4871 (M-F: 8am-4:30pm) with any other questions you may have.  

If you have not created an account in the IDOH registration 
system, please visit: https://scheduling.coronavirus.in.gov/ 

or scan the following QR code to get started:


